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Comments: Rejection on #2. The motivation is on resorting the dewatering conditions and the population of

bullseye trout. 

On the dewatering condition, the project did not touch the root cause of it which is the agricultural water demand

from Yakima area. The commercial agricultural water usage's increase also dewatered the Keechelus Lake. 

On the bullseye trout population restoration, there is no scientific study on how filling the pond will help. Using

basic logic, losing habitat area should lead to decrease in population. Not increase.

 

The gold creek pond has been a beloved tourist spot among the local communities and I am writing to hope our

family still have a beautiful place for my children and grand children to visit instead of memorizing through

pictures as there already had damage to the lake per the scouting comments.

 

Overall, this restoration proposal does not make logical sense and lack of scientific evidence. The original sin is

the agricultural commercial watering needs and I urge the government to focus on the root cause instead of

ruining our great nature again and again. If this project is truly lobbied by the farm owners, just pass the bill

instead of making a show here to save local community's time as I see everything is about money instead of

"Restoration ".

 

Appreciate for your time reading my comment.


